## Belvedere Family Church: 1982 Blessed Couples! 40th Anniversary Survey

Noah Ross April 12, 2022



Dear 1982 Blessed Couples!

Our 40th Anniversary is approaching - July 1 for many of us! This is a major milestone!

I have made a very brief survey to see what our blessing couples would like to do to commemorate the Anniversary. Please take a minute to provide your input! The survey is very short!

The link for the survey is: <a href="mailto:forms,gle/oUNcHKEDrX67A7qGA">forms,gle/oUNcHKEDrX67A7qGA</a>

God bless you,

Noah Ross

Noahross72@ gmail,com

Click for the survey

## 1982 40th Blessing Anniversary Survey B **②** \* Required Would you like to participate in an Anniversary Celebration on July 1, 2022 in the NY area? \* Yes, I would like to participate No, I have other plans Your Name Your answer Email Your answer Would you be willing to help organize? Yes O No Would you like to include children? Yes O No Comments or suggestions Your answer Submit Clear form

Never submit passwords through Google Forms.

This content is neither created nor endorsed by Google. Report Abuse - Terms of Service - Privacy Policy